
Report on field trip to Reserve Bank of India, Asiatic Library and Nehru 

Centre 

 

Department of Economics has arranged a field visit to Reserve Bank of India and 

Nehru Centre on 18th March, 2023 for the students of Economics in SYBBI and 

SYBCOM. In all 100 students participated. And we have taken two buses. The 

faculties joined us for the trip was Dr. Liji Santosh, Mr. Jay Kadam and Ms. 

Avneet Kaur.  

 

The visit to RBI museum have given the students a glimpse of how currency 

originated in India. Museum visit has enhance their knowledge on money and its 

evolution, foreign exchange rate and so on.  

Asiatic Society library the oldest in India started in the year 1804, is a fantasy for 

all mumbaikars. A visit to the library and durbar hall was an evergreen memory 

to all.  

Nehru centre at worli and visit to discovery of India was reminding students about 

India’s rich culture and a journey towards Indian culture.   

The visits were very educative and students enjoyed the trip.  
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NEHRU CENTRE 


